
Hampden-Sydney College 
2022-23 College Holidays 

 
 
The following dates will be official College holidays during 2022-23. On these dates, College offices 
will be closed and normal operations of the College will be suspended. 
 
Independence Day:   The College will be closed Monday, July 4, 2022. The College will reopen on 
Tuesday, July 5, 2022.   
 
Thanksgiving:  The College will be closed Wednesday, November 23 through Friday, November 
25, 2022.  The College will reopen on Monday, November 28, 2022.   
 
Christmas: The College will be closed beginning Monday, December 19, 2022, and will remain 
closed through Friday, December 30, 2022. The College will reopen on Monday, January 2, 
2023.  
 
Memorial Day:  The College will be closed on Monday, May 29, 2023. 


